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HR70-14
General Smith:

0

Mr. Wisner:

a. Referred to a cable from Mr. Dulles concerning the
possibility of George Kennan performing some researc and, after
some discussion, the Director stated that (1) there was not much we could
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Mr. Wisner (Cont'd)

do about this since it was obvious that the Department of State wishes to
hold Kennan as a titular ambassador; (2) however, if he should return for

consultation, we would consider the matter further at that time. DD/P
undertook to reply to the above cable.

Mr . Wolf:

a. Referred to the Bureau of the Budget's request that George Schwarzwalder
be cleared for our activities and, after some discussion, the Director noted

that Budget had "agreed to keep him under control" and approved his clearance.

Reported that most of the recommendations contained in Pat Coyne's
report had been implemented; however, it would be necessary for him to discuss

one portion of this report with the DCI. The Director stated that it might
be well to have Coyne discuss his report before a combined meeting of the

Assistant Directors.

Mr. Helms:

a. Briefly reported on the status of

b. Noted that the gray team of the Joint Chiefs was preparing a plan
for Iran in the event of a coup and stated that Cen. Weckerling and his people
were working with them.

c. Referred to a cable from requesting funds for
medical care of a certain individual and, after some discussion, the DCI
approved this expenditure.


